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Non-substantive changes have been made to VA Form 24-0296a, shown below, of inserts that 
should have been included on the revised form but were omitted erroneously.  Next to “IBAN 
NUMBER”, Required for Euro payments is missing.  Also, “SWIFT CODE” (Required for Euro 
payments) is missing from the last approved ICR.


